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“The Happy Kindergarten”



Dear Parents,

Thank you for enquiring about our Gumnuts program. We are very excited to be able to give the three year olds in our community another opportunity to learn, play and grow at our wonderful kinder.

The program is run by our qualified and experienced early childhood educator Tracy Beckter, who is assisted by our qualified and experienced co-educator, Christy Elliott.
  
The program currently costs $27 per session, the total cost depends on the length of the term. Fees must be paid up front each term. Children must be three years old to participate in the program.  If your child turns three during the term, fees are charged on a pro rata basis according to the number of sessions your child will attend that term (@ $27 per session).

Before you start the program the Educators will contact you and discuss:
· What to bring to each session – snack, drink bottle, change of clothes.
· Toilet training. Children don’t need to be fully toilet trained.
· Child / Parent Separation – for example, whether your child will need some support to separate from you. 
· Our Gumnuts program is in line with Rangeview Preschool's healthy eating and 'nut free' foods policy. There may also be other foods that we ask you not to pack as there may be other children with other food allergies.


To register your interest, please fill in our online form on our website: https://rangeviewpreschool.vic.edu.au/program/gumnuts/

 The basic information we collect will place your child into our online database and does not guarantee a position for your child. Approximately one month prior to your child turning three, the enrolment officer will notify you via email with an offer and link to our enrolment form. Once all information has been received from the enrolment form, our teacher from the Gumnuts program will be in touch with you via email with an information pack and confirmation of starting date for your child in the program. 






If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to email us:
gumnuts@rangeviewpreschool.vic.edu.au
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